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MDS recognizes that the landscape of the Covid 19 pandemic is continuously changing 
and evolving. We are dedicated to educating ourselves by reviewing CDC 
recommendations, following state and local updates. However, we are committed to 
making decisions and implementing procedures that best protects the safety of both 
employees and clients.    
 

Effective immediately, MDS employees are allowed to observe the following changes:  

1. Employees and clients no longer need to socially distance at a minimum of 6 feet 
apart but can maintain a minimum social distance of 3 feet.   

2. Employees and clients are no longer required to wear masks while in outside 
settings only.    

3. Employees may begin to transport clients as long as both the employee and 
client are wearing masks and the windows are down in the car to allow proper air 
flow.   

 

It is our intention to continue to monitor changes and guidance that evolves in the 

coming weeks and months. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to 

your staff member or the MDS main office at 317-858-8630.  

 


